
 

Bulletin: 25-18 

 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Sue Wirkus, Sales Support Manager 

 

DATE:  April 25, 2018 

SUBJECT:  Memorial Day 

 

All Greenheck U.S. office and manufacturing facilities will be closed Monday, May 28th in observance of 

Memorial Day. 

Ship dates for Quick Build orders entered between now and Memorial Day will be adjusted to include one 

additional day.   

 

Greenheck will be open for business on Tuesday, May 29th.  

 

Have a great holiday weekend. 

 

 

A Salute to Our Armed Services 
 

Thank you to all the men and women in our rep organization  

who have served – and continue to serve – in our armed services.  

 

We seldom get the opportunity to tell you how much we  

appreciate the daily freedoms you have made possible.  

 

We work, we play and we live today, the way we choose,  

thanks to you. 

 

 

 


